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Comments: From: Liz Peterson [mailto:EPeterson@co.tuolumne.ca.us]

 

Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2019 12:31 PM

 

To: FS-objections-pacificsouthwest-regional-office &amp;lt;objections-pacificsouthwest-regional-

office@fs.fed.us&amp;gt;

 

Cc: Wilkinson, Kathryn K -FS &amp;lt;kathryn.wilkinson@usda.gov&amp;gt;; Alicia Jamar

&amp;lt;AJamar@co.tuolumne.ca.us&amp;gt;

 

Subject: Stanislaus National Forest Over-Snow Vehicle Use Designation Project

 

 

 

Good Afternoon,

 

 

 

Please see the attached comments from the Tuolumne County Board of Supervisors regarding the Stanislaus

National Forest Over-Snow Vehicle Use Designation Project and Draft Record of Decision.

 

Please contact me with any additional questions.

 

Thanks!

 

 

 

Liz Peterson

 

Senior Administrative Analyst / OES Coordinator

 

Tuolumne County Administrator&amp;#8217;s Office

 

 

 

2 South Green St. Sonora, CA 95370

 

Phone: (209) 533-6396 / Fax: (209) 533-5510

 

epeterson@co.tuolumne.ca.us

 

www.tuolumnecounty.ca.gov

 

 

 

&amp;#8220;We support the Board of Supervisors in achieving their goals through service and collaboration with



County departments and the Community.&amp;#8221;


